
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2, 2019 
 

Town of Clarkson 
Paul Kimball 
3710 Lake Road 
PO Box 858 
Clarkson, NY  14430 
 
 Re: Site Management (SM) Periodic Review Report (PRR) Response Letter 
 
   Former Service Station, Clarkson 
   Monroe County, Site No.: E828143 
 
Dear Paul Kimball: 
 
 The Department has reviewed your Periodic Review Report (PRR) and IC/EC 
Certification for following period: November 21, 2017 to November 21, 2018.  The Department 
has the following comments: 

1. Please ensure the PRR is a searchable PDF document. 

2. The Site Wide Inspection Form states MW-04 is damaged and needs repair or 
replacement.  Please complete any maintenance as necessary prior to the next sampling 
event. 

  The Department hereby accepts the PRR and associated Certification.  The frequency of 
Periodic Reviews for this site is 1 year, your next PRR is due on December 23, 2019. You will 
receive a reminder letter and updated certification form 45-days prior to the due date. Regardless 
of receipt or not, of the reminder notice, the next PRR including the signed certification form, is 
still due on the date specified above.  
 
 If you have any questions, or need additional forms, please contact me at 585-226-5349 
or e-mail: danielle.miles@dec.ny.gov. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Danielle Miles 
     Project Manager 
 
ec: Julia Kenney, NYSDOH 

Frank Sowers, NYSDEC 
Greg Andrus, Lu Engineers 







djmiles
Sticky Note
the PRR should be a searchable PDF document.







































djmiles
Sticky Note
what is wrong with MW-04? Repair as necessary before next sampling event to ensure it can be sampled at that time.










































